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John Townend, F.C. A . , M.P.

iHOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SW1A OAA

"92" DINNER 


I am pleased to inform you that the Prime Minister will be

attending the next Dinner which will be on Monda 11 Jul 1988

at 7.30 for 7.45 p.m.

For security reasons the venue cannot be given until one week

prior to the Dinner and you will, therefore, be notified at the

appropriate time.

Will you please reply by Thursday, 7th July 1988 if you are

able to attend.


